
ST. PETERSBURG LIBRARY SYSTEM 
SHORT STORY WRITING CONTEST 
The Friends of Main Library are pleased to announce their 4th annual Short Story Contest. 

 

The story must be titled “One Small Act of Kindness,” and should be 1500 words or less. 

 

The following cash prizes will be awarded: 

Best Young Adult Short Story (Ages 18 and under): $100 

Adult Short Story, First Place: $100 

Adult Short Story, Second Place: $50 

 

The deadline for entries is Friday, April 17 at midnight. Entries should be double-spaced and 

submitted to ljrmd@tampabay.rr.com. Entrants who are 18 or under should include their age 

and school.  

 

Winners will be announced at the Sunlit Festival program to be held on Saturday, April 25 at 

2:00 pm at the Main Library, 3745 9th Avenue N. Winners must be present to read their story 

and collect their prize. 

 

For more information, call 727-893-7724 or visit splibraries.org. 


